LANESBOROUGH VILLAGE FIRE and WATER DISTRICT
Bridge Street/P.O. Box 1504
Lanesborough, MA 01237
(413) 442-5916 _lfwd@verizon.net

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS' MEETING August 6, 2021

Roll call: Present: Aaron Williams and Mary Reilly, Board Members, Mark Siegars, District
Counsel, Kevin Swail, Superintendent, Linda Pruyne, Treasurer/Accounting Officer, Jodi
Hollingsworth, Clerk, Taylor from Adams Community Bank, Kristen Tool

Absent: Bill Prendergast, Chairperson,

Agenda of Meeting is as follows:
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Adams Community Bank — Paper work signed for Adams Community Bank to set up a
new account for the grant awarded to Berkshire Village and also forms to add Jodi
Hollingsworth to all Adams Community accounts

Water District Website — Tool opened the website she has created for the District
(lanesboroughmawater.com) and explained what the different headings contained and
what additional information she needs from the District to add to the website before
going live. Discussion regarding collection policy being added to website but needed to
be updated — Pryune, Reilly and Hollingsworth to work on the update and present to
Board at next meeting — Hollingsworth to contact Unipay (online bank) to see if the link
on the Town’s site for water payments can be placed on the district site — other items
discussed to be added to website: Water District history, updated water rates, well policy
and PFOA to have own heading

Siegars to check with DEP for guidance regarding Homeland Security issues (what
can/cannot be included on website i.e. maps

Motion to ratify MASSDEP contract — 2-0

Next meeting: August 13, 2021, 10:00am



